
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 12th  May 2025 
 

Honey Bee Class – Brading Roman Villa 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are learning about Romans in Britain and would like to visit Brading Roman Villa to experience first-hand the artefacts 
and buildings that are part of the Island’s rich heritage. 
 

Date: Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
Time: We will be leaving school at 9.30 am and returning to school at 2.40pm approximately.  Please arrive at the usual 
time so that we can register the class. Please collect your child as normal. 
 

Cost: The cost of the trip is £17.50 per child to cover the cost of coach hire, museum entry, a guided tour and 2 
workshops- one on archaeology and the other on life on the Isle of Wight in Roman Britain.  
There will be no opportunity to visit the shop so please do not give your child any spending money.  
 

No child will be excluded from this trip due to inability to pay, but if insufficient funds are received, the trip may not be 
able to go ahead. Please speak to the school if finances are of a concern. Payments can be made in instalments. 
 

Your child will need: 

• Their school uniform, suitable shoes and a sunhat/sun cream/rain coat if applicable. 

• A packed lunch in a named rucksack as the children will need both hands free to walk at some of the locations.   
Even if your child is having a school packed lunch, please bring a rucksack to carry it in. 

• A water bottle (even if your child is having a school packed lunch, they will still need to bring a water bottle as a 
drink is not provided) 

• All medication must be given to a staff member, along with a letter detailing precise timings and dosage 
instructions. 

 

We will be travelling by coach to Brading Roman Villa, and the coach is unable to access the Villa itself; as such, there is a 
10 minute walk to gain entry to the site. 
 

If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate on the form below. The cost of this will be £3.20 
(unless your child is in receipt of free school meals). 
 

Please could you complete and return the reply slip below by Wednesday 21st  May 2025 so that we may secure the 
booking. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sue Boyd and Mrs Lucy Aram 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Honey Bee class – Brading Roman Villa 
 

I do / do not give permission for my child ………………………………. to go to Brading Roman Villa on Tuesday 3rd June 2025.  I 
enclose a voluntary contribution of £17.50 towards the cost of the trip / I have paid online (delete as appropriate). 
 

(Tick as appropriate)  
My child would like a school packed lunch  
 

Please circle which filling they would like                   ham / cheese / tuna 
 

My child is providing their own packed lunch 
 

Signed…………………………………………………     Date………………………………………………… 
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